Oakland School for the Arts

Faculty and Alumni Keep the Arts Going
Our faculty is stepping up in unprecedented ways to ensure our students’ success while
also playing crucial roles outside of OSA.

We're a community of artists, first and foremost. And artists make art. In the second half
of April, we're excited to share with you how our OSA arts (and academic!) faculty as
well as our OSA alumni are still committed to making art. Over the next few weeks, we'll
be offering short videos of our teachers doing what they do best: creating and inspiring
others to create. We hope these videos provide some joy and a reminder of the central
role of arts in what we do at OSA. In May we turn it over to the students and announce
virtual performances and exhibitions of their work!

Look for OSA Creates at Home, our webpage dedicated to the creation of art during
the remote learning period. Our first videos feature OSA Vocal Music faculty in duets
with alumni and current students.



